
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 6, 2017 
 
 
ADDENDUM 1 
 
 
TO: Vendors 
 
FROM: Vianka Colin, Purchasing Director 
 
RE: INVITATION TO BID NUMBER ITB/FFS-1718-17 
 INVASIVE EXOTIC PLANT CONTROL PROJECT AT FOUR CREEKS STATE FOREST 
 
 
This addendum is to provide all potential bidders with updates to Invitation to Bid ITB/FFS-17/18-17.  
Deletions are struck through, and additions are highlighted. 
 
 

Due to the threat of Hurricane Irma, the scheduled pre-bid conference and 
opening of Invitation to Bid number ITB/FFS-17/18-07 has been postponed.  
An addendum will be posted soon with an updated timeline.  

 
 
To the extent this addendum gives rise to a protest, failure to file a protest within the time prescribed 
in Section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, shall constitute a waiver of proceedings under Chapter 120, 
Florida Statutes.  All other terms, conditions and specifications of this Invitation to Bid will remain 
the same.  If you have any questions regarding this addendum, please feel free to contact this office 
at (850) 617-7181. 


